VISUAL STANDARDS FOR DRIVING

Information from the Visual Standards Sub-Committee:
 
New visual standards for drivers recently reviewed by the DVLA from 8 March 2013:
 
The main change is the lowering of the standard for the worse eye to 6/60 in lorry drivers. The other changes already came into effect in May 2012 and have been on the DVLA site for some time (see http://www.dft.gov.uk/dvla/medical/aag.aspx for full details).





